
The Working Group on
Girls (WGG) preparing
itself to welcome the

girls!!

UN Women Deputy
Executive Director,

Nyaradzayi
Gumbonzvanda, gave a

talk to the girls!

The girls were divided into
breakout sessions, where they

learnt how to effectively express
their opinions and engaged in

discussions around gender
equality!

We finished by
sharing pizza and
cake to celebrate

WGG’s 30th
anniversary!

TO PREPARE YOUNG
GIRLS FOR CSW69, WGG

HELD A GLOBAL TEEN
ORIENTATION SESSION.
AS A WGG MEMBER, THE
SOCIETY OF THE SACRED

HEART AT THE UN
HOSTED THE EVENT AT

THE SACRED HEART
GYMNASIUM. 

 Nyaradzayi Gumbonzvanda
performed a traditional dance from

Zimbabwe with the girls!

TEEN ORIENTATION AT CONVENT OF THE SACRED HEART 91 ST. NEW YORK
  March 2025
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